Lunda Jackson, Payette Forest Supervisor
Stibnite Gold Project

500 N. Mission Street, Buidoing 2
McCall, ldadro- 83638

My Linda Jackson,

Perpetua Resowrcees has been o member of ouw community for the past decade.
Durung this tume, the company and Uy employees howe become wonderful
champlony and supporters of ldalho: They've volunteered thelr flme v owr
sehooly and gwen genevously to- commmnity canses. Perpetua Resources frack
recovdl of following thwouglh on Uy promises and doing the right tiving gives me
the confldence to- write un support of permitting tive Stibnite Gold Project:

Restoring the Stipnite Gold Project site will be an bncredible tnwestment:
Work clearly needs to- be done in Hie avea, but ot shhowdd not be funded
thwrough taxpayer dollory. Fortunately, Perpetua Resouvces wandts fo- make the
vwestment: The company s proposing o mining project and full-scale
restoration project: They have plany to- reconnect fish withe heivr natural
spownding grownds: Perpetua will also- improve water guality and temperature.
After the comments from tive DEIS were analyzed, the company recognized i
couddl do- more wn those areas. They added wider and toller ripavian
vegetation plantingsy around stream channely, as well ag including a wideneo
andl deepened portion of Hie East Fork of the Sowtiv Fork Salmon River
Channel in e Yellow Pine pit backfll. The company will also- solyve
sedimentotion Bsnes by repaiving Blowowt Creek.

The Stibwnite Gold Project has been under fedeval rexview- for e last siv years:
That has gwen our expert regulators and the public plenty of time to- revienw-
the company's pla. | kinow-this project will transform an area un need, of
erwlronmendtod repoir and secure a domestic supply of andtimony. I+ (s for all
of these reasons that | encourage yow to- move the Stibnite Gold Project




